
Dear Mr. Vankerkhoff & Mr. Berkhout, 
 
My name is Leon Lambert. My family has lived a 33W205 Bonnie St. for 35  
years. 
 
We would like to submit this letter as our STRONG OPPOSITION to Petition  
#4535 Special Use Dog Kennel at 2N152 Kautz Rd. 
 
Please post this to the website under Petition #4535. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Leon & Nina Lambert 


